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Overview 

Welcome to this end of year issue of the PSI 
newsletter, which contains a number of useful 
articles including learnings from a fitness to 
practise inquiry, practice updates and notice of the 
development of a patient charter. 

Issue 8, 2015 

Thank you for your feedback to our recent 
newsletter and website survey. The input was very 
positive with 77% of respondents rating the 
newsletter overall as either very good or good, and 
in general finding the main content topics useful, 
particularly updates on practice guidance and medicines, and the learnings 
from complaints and disciplinary inquiries. In relation to the website, 65% of 
respondents rated it overall as very good or good. 

We have taken on board the points for improvement, including clarity of 
language, mobile device compatability and presentation of content. We hope 
that the next PSI newsletter in early 2016 will be a 'new look' offering, 
reflecting much of the feedback we have received. We will also continue to 
work on the website so that we might improve searching for content and 
documents and general navigation. 

We wish you all a safe and peaceful Christmas season, and thank you for the 
valued contributions received throughout this past year at meetings, focus 
groups, and through public consultations. 

Acting Registrar Appointed 

In the past week Marita Kinsella has stepped down as PSI Registrar and CEO 
to take up a new position in the Department of Health's Acute Hospitals 
Policy division. The President and Council of the PSI paid tribute to the 
outgoing Registrar's leadership of the organisation at their most recent 
Council meeting on 3 December. View related information 

Damhnait Gaughan, Head of Registration and Qualification Recognition, has 
been appointed Acting Registrar by the PSI Council on an interim basis, and a 
process will be put in place for a permanent replacement in due course. 
Damhnait is a registered pharmacist and has worked with the PSI for 13 
years in a number of roles. 

Health Matters Programme for Pharmacists 

The Practitioner Health Matters Programme is an independent organisation 
that provides support to health practitioners in Ireland, including pharmacists 
and pharmaceutical assistants, who may have a concern about a mental 
health or substance abuse problem. The PSI is very pleased to raise 
awareness of the programme, so that valuable professional care and 
treatment is available confidentially to those who need it. 

The website www.practitionerhealth.ie has information on the services and 
supports available through the programme and the PSI website has been 
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